Missing and Unidentified Persons Investigations Training

The California Department of Justice Missing and
Unidentified Persons Section (MUPS)
is hosting a free 3-day training course on
October 21-23, 2024, in Sacramento, CA.

This training is designed to give students a working
knowledge and skills essential to missing persons
investigations and human body identification.

There will also be cold case reviews with an expert panel.

Registration and/or questions may be directed to
the Training and Outreach Section at (916) 210-3090
or CSOR.training@doj.ca.gov






